
DSA Committee 2011 

A call for nominations to honor a CCSU faculty or staff member with the Distinguished Service Award 
was released on December 3, 2010, with a final closing date for nominations set for February 4, 2011. Six 
nominations were received by the closing date and the Distinguished Service Award Committee 
consisting of Mark Goldstein of the Psychology Department, Ioulia Kara-Soteriou of the Reading and 
Language Arts Department, Elizabeth Hicks of the Center for Advising & Career Exploration, Steven 
Kliger of the Center for Public Policy and Social Research, and Joseph Paige from Academic Affairs met 
to review the selection criteria and to be assigned a nominator(s) to contact and offer assistance in the 
completion of the dossier, which is the basis of evaluation.  The deadline for having the completed 
dossiers submitted to the Provost’s Office was April 1, 2011. Following that date, the DSA Committee 
began to review each submission individually. On April 18, 2011 the DSA Committee met to discuss 
their evaluations of each of the nominees and to deliberate their case for a candidate to be recommended 
to the President.   

	
  

	
  	
  


